June 10, 2025

Dear City Council Members,

My name is Laura Gonzalez, I am writing to express my strong support for Martin
Mariche Garcia, Martha Beatriz Ayala, and Shannon Amanda Tinsley for their petition at 1200 E
Clemmonsville Rd.

I believe this business is an excellent addition to our community. I believe this business
will bring numerous benefits, including contributing to the city’s tax revenue, and enhancing the
local economy. As a mother of three young children, I am excited to have a restaurant a block
away that I can walk to for dinner on the long days I cannot get around to cooking dinner.

In addition, I love the business, and I know they have a strong commitment to progress
with their business. They are all very responsible individuals, and I have never had any issues
with them. They are always very welcoming and never cause any disturbance.

Thank you for your time and consideration. I encourage you to support these individuals
and their positive impact on Winston Salem. If you have any questions or need further
information, please feel free to contact me at (336)528-8313 or 67 Cottage Street, Winston
Salem, NC 27107.
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